
Public Notice 
 
Have you been affected by Hurricanes Laura or Delta?  
 
If so, Federal assistance is available! 
  
Beauregard Parish has received almost $3 million in federal 
assistance to rebuild after the storms of 2020. The parish has 
conducted three public meetings; however, we’ll need your help in 
deciding how to spend those funds.  
 
All citizens are encouraged to participate, offer comments, and 
provide potential projects by writing to the Beauregard Parish 
Police Jury, 201 W. 2nd Street, DeRidder, LA 70634, and Attention: 
Treasurer or by email to info@beauparish.org. 
 
Comments and potential projects must be submitted by: 
October 23, 2023. 
 
For more information, contact the Beauregard Parish Police Jury, 
Phone: 337-463-7019.  
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